CITY OF CASTLE ROCK — NOTICE OF
CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING DATE
RESCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 21, 2015

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Castle Rock City Council
scheduled for December 28, 2015 has been rescheduled for December 21, 2015 at 7:30
p.m. During this meeting, the second public hearing on the proposed budget for fiscal
year 2016 also will be held, including capital projects and proposed utility rate increases
for 2016. No meeting will be held on December 28, 2015. Meeting location for the
December 21, 2015 regular meeting and public hearing: Castle Rock Senior Center, 141
‘A’ Street SW, Castle Rock, WA  For further information, please contact Clerk-
Treasurer Ryana Covington, 360/274-8181 during regular business hours.
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